
Psalm 2 - The King 

1) Hear God’s rebuke       (1-6) 

2) Listen to the proclamation      (7-9) 

3) Be wise and honour the Son      (10-12) 

Notices 

1) Summer Central (Wednesday nights, 7:30pm) 
Many people find the summer holidays to be the most spiritually barren period of the year, 
with routines breaking down and most small groups collapsing for the holidays.  It need not 
be!  Each Wednesday night over the summer a number of us will be meeting in the church 
undercroft for tea and coffee, a discussion based on Sunday’s sermon, and a time of prayer.    
So even if your small group isn’t meeting, please don’t feel you have to go without 
receiving and offering Christian fellowship! 

2) Moses’ Home Office Appeal (Monday 24th July) 
Many thanks for the 50 or so of you who took the time to write letters in support of Moses’ 
appeal against the Home Office’s decision not to grant him asylum here in the UK on the 
grounds of his Christian faith. Please continue to pray for him. Give thanks that we have 
now been able to change to a new solicitor and that he is taking a conscientious approach 
to preparations. Mo's hearing is currently scheduled for Monday 24th July. Give thanks 
that, despite the short timescale, a good barrister is available for the hearing.  Pray for wise 
preparations by all involved and also for the judge who will hear the case. If you are 
considering attending the hearing to support Moses, please email Jon Fenton 
(jcfenton02@yahoo.co.uk). If you are willing to help financially with Mo’s legal costs, please 
email Calum Gruer, who is his small group leader and serves on the church finance team 
(calum.gruer@gmail.com). He will then be able to provide more details. 

3) Picnic & Pool Party (Sunday 30th July, from 1:00pm) 
Once again, John & Gillian Lawson will be opening up their home at 7 Oakhill Way (NW3 
7LR) after the morning service for a picnic and pool party for the whole church.  All are 
invited - it's an ideal opportunity for us to get to know each other better!  Please bring 
your own picnic plus swimming gear.  Perfect weather guaranteed!  

4) Church Weekend Away (17-19th November 2017, Denham Grove Hotel, Uxbridge) 
Join us for a fantastic weekend of fun, fellowship, and great Bible teaching. Giles Fouhy, 
minister of St. Barnabas Dalston, will be joining us to speak on why the Reformation still 
matters today.  500 years after Luther nailed his 95 theses to the doors of Wittenberg 
castle church, the same questions are presenting faithful Christians:  Is the Bible all we 
need?  Is Christ all we need? Is grace all we need? Is faith all we need? Is God’s glory all 
that matters?  Please save these dates in your diary now. 

Further Application Questions 

• How is “Jesus is the King” good news for you?  
• What is stopping you from accepting the King’s gracious offer of peace?  
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